BOROUGH OF FLEETWOOD
Incorporated in 1873
110 W. ARCH STREET
FLEETWOOD, PENNSYLVANIA 19522
610-944-8220

June 6, 2018

Attention:
Residents of East Locust Street

The Public Works Department of Fleetwood Borough will be closing
East Locust Street from Willow Street to Linden Strect from:
6/18/18 to 6/22/18 for patching and paving.

During this time there will be No Parking on either side of East Locust
Street. We realize this will be an inconvenience and apologize in
advance. We will do our best to complete the work in a timely fashion
and the roadway will reopen as soon as the work is complete.

We thank you for your cooperation with our efforts to get your roadway
back into good condition.

Respecttully,

Craig Conrad
Public Works Director Fleetwood Borough



BOROUGH OF FLEETWOOD
Incorporated in 1873
110 W. ARCH STREET
FLEETWOOD, PENNSYLVANIA 19522
610-944-8220

June 6, 2018
Attention:

Residents of North Buttonwood Street and part of East Race Street

The Public Works Department of Fleetwood Borough will be closing
North Buttonwood Street from Arch to East Race Street and East Race
Street from N. Buttonwood to the dead end on:

6/19/18 to 6/27/18 for paving.

During this time there will be No Parking on either side of North
Buttonwood Street and East Race Street. The street will be milled out
8”, we will be installing temporary ramps at the ends of the street and
driveways for you to access your property. We realize this will be an
inconvenience to you for a short time, but it needs to be done to
complete your roadway reconstruction.

We thank you for your cooperation with our efforts to get your roadway
back into good condition.

Respecttully,

Craig Conrad
Public Works Director Fleetwood Borough



BOROUGH OF FLEETWOOD
Incorporated in 1873
110 W. ARCH STREET
FLEETWOOD, PENNSYLVANIA 19522
610-944-8220

June 6, 2018

Attention:
Residents of Liberty Alley

The Public Works Department of Fleetwood Borough will be closing
Liberty Alley from Wintergreen Alley to the dead end at the Park on-

6/20/18 to 6/29/18 for paving.

During this time there will be No Parking on Liberty Alley. The Alley
will be milled out 4”, we will be installing temporary ramps at the ends
of the street and driveways for you to access your property. We realize
this will be an inconvenience to you for a short time, but it needs to be

done to complete your roadway reconstruction.

We thank you for your cooperation with our efforts to get your roadway
back into good condition.

Respectfully,

Craig Conrad
Public Works Director Fleetwood Borough



